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Key Dates for your diary 

We are Collaborators 
 
 

 
 

 
Sharing, turn-taking, compromise 
… TheyÕre all essential skills if 
your child is to get on well with 
other people, but they donÕt 
always come naturally. 

    Click on the logo above 

 
 
  

  

What a great start to Term 2. Thank you for your kind donations of clothes in the “Rags to Riches” event that was organised by 
our PTA. We will let you know how much has been raised as soon as possible. The children have democratically voted for monkey 
bars to be installed in the playground with your fundraising efforts. Later this term our KS1 children will be performing in our 
Winter Production, so please ensure you request your tickets. Our Year 5 and Year 6 children will be heading over to Bristol MET 
to watch “We will Rock You” who always put on a show to remember and we cannot wait to see you all next week during our      
parents meetings. We know you canÕt wait to find out how your child(ren) are progressing here at FVA. 

We are Just 
 
 

 

 

This quiz is all about rules and 
laws - how they are made, why we 
have them and how they can be 
changed. 
 

Click on the logo above. 

 

We are Fair 
 

 
 

 
 

The video starts with a primary 
school pupil giving a brief          
explanation of what fairness means 
to them and some examples of   
unfairness.  
 

Click on the logo above 

Week commencing 20 November 2023 Parents Meeting week— 21 and 22 November 2023 

Wednesday 22 November 2023 Year 1 Library Visit 

Thursday 30 November 2023 Open Door 8.30am 

Friday 1 December 2023 Year 1 Christingle  

Friday 1 December 2023 Year 6 Life Skills Trip 

Tuesday 5 December 2023 Year 5 and 6 We Will Rock You at the MET 

Wednesday 6 December 2023 School Christmas Lunch—Whole School 

Wednesday 15 December 2023 KS1 Winter Production 

Friday 15 December 2023 Last Day Term 2 

Week commencing 4 December 2023 DT Week—Whole School 

It is essential that we have your correct email address and mobile telephone number in order to support you. 
If you think we may have incorrect contact details, please email info@fva.clf.uk to provide us with your correct information 

 

   Christmas Lunch 

The menu can be located   

 CLICK HERE 
Wednesday 6 December 

PTA Facebook 
Group  

 
 
 

Click HERE to join 

There is a special menu for the whole school on Wednesday 6 December 
                                

Click HERE to see what the children will be enjoying for lunch on this 
day and to book your childÕs lunch by 27/11/23 

Lunch is free for all children in Years Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
If your child does not wish to have Christmas lunch on this day, they will 

need to bring a packed lunch from home. 

http://www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk
mailto:info@fva.clf.uk
https://twitter.com/frome_vale
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/assemblies-ks1-ks2-what-is-fair/zwxcvwx
https://www.netmums.com/child/11-activities-to-help-your-child-develop-teamwork-skills
https://www.educationquizzes.com/ks2/citizenship/rules-and-laws/
https://forms.office.com/e/wD8Ja8vQxe
https://www.facebook.com/groups/223356720414180


FVA Penguin Pounds    

School Admissions 2024 
 
 

Is your child aged 3 or 
just turned 4? 
 
You must apply for a primary school 
place a year  before your child can 
start school. 
Applications are now open and 
close on 15 January 2024.  
 
YouÕll need to apply then even if 
you want your child to start part-
way through the year. 
For more information Click 
HERE. 

Admissions for     
Reception Class 

2024     
School open day events—come and look 

around the school 
Register now if your child will be 4 years old 
by 1 September 2024 and tell your friends 

more information can be found HERE 
 

Thursday 14 December @ 17.00pm 
                    Email: info@fva.clf.uk  

Our pupils can earn Penguin Pounds by carrying out jobs 
they can apply for, including first aid monitors, lunch 
trolley monitors, play buddies and recyclers. Initially 
they need to earn Frome Vale citizen cards for good   
behaviours and carrying out their jobs. When they have 
10 Frome Vale citizen cards, they can convert them to 
one Penguin Pound. 
They can spend their pounds on goods in a prize box from 
the PrincipalÕs office that include toys, rubbers, funky 
pencils and Frome Vale citizen pens, plus they can buy 
cakes or sweets when they are on sale. If they save up 
their pounds, ten can be exchanged for a Frome Vale 
hoodie. 
All this might sound like great fun but there is a serious side to this initiative. ItÕs all about becoming a Frome Vale  
citizen, holding down a job, earning a salary and realising if you donÕt work you donÕt get paid. It also supports pupils to 
take responsibility for their money. 
We hope this will make them better citizens when they enter the wider world, by teaching them life skills that will stay 
with them and to prepare them for what lies ahead. 

mailto:info@fva.clf.uk
https://fromevaleacademy.clf.uk/our-academy/admissions/
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/residents/schools-learning-and-early-years/school-admissions


Remembrance Day at FVA 

 
On Friday 10 November at 11am, the whole school took 
part in our remembrance day ceremony. 
The children were incredibly respectful and following a 
reading by some of our Year 6 children, a 2 minute    
silence was observed by all. 
 
We all took the opportunity to remember the service 
and sacrifice of all those that have defended our     
freedoms and protected our way of life. 
 
Lest we forget 





 
 

Online Safety 
What Parents Need to Know! 
Each newsletter we will provide a helpful fact page on an online game or issue. We know children will want to play 
online games with their friends and this can be a great way for children to have fun. However as you will be aware 
with every benefit there is also a disadvantage. Being aware of what these can be will help to keep your child safe. 



 This termÕs learning at FVA 

You can stay in touch with what is        
happening at the academy by logging onto 
our Twitter feed. 
Click Here 

https://twitter.com/frome_vale


Bristol Parent Carers is an organisation run by parents who understand the challenges of raising a child with special 
educational needs or a disability because they've been there too and they have children just like yours. They are a 
charity run by parents, for parents. Join them at one of their free events and find the support your family       
deserves.  

Click HERE for more information or to book your space 
 

SEND Families 

 
ChildrenÕs Flu vaccination (nasal and injection) catch-up 
clinics are available for all students who did not receive 
their vaccinations at school. Please book an appointment at 
https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2023/book                                                           
 
If you have any queries please contact the Immunisation 
Team directly on 0300 124 5515 or email   
sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net  

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2023/book
mailto:sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/bristol-parent-carers-7809612275#collections


https://forms.office.com/e/wD8Ja8vQxe









